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May 3, 2019 

BY HAND DELIVERY 

Kimberly D. Hart, Esq. 
Attorney 
Office of General Counsel 
Federal Election Commission 
1050 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20463 

Re: MUR 7284 

Dear Ms. Hart: 
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We write as counsel to American Bridge 21st Century and Rodell Mollineau in his official 
capacity as treasurer and Correct the Record PAC and Elizabeth Cohen in her official capacity as 
treasurer ( collectively, "Respondents") regarding MUR 7284. As counsel to Respondents, we 
received the Commission's Reason to-Believe Letter, Factual & Legal Analysis, and written 
questions on April 30, 2019. 

Respondents respectfully request that the time for their response to the Commission's findings 
and questions be extended until June 14, 2019. Respondents submitted their response to the 
complaint over a year ago and require more time to refamiliarize themselves with the allegations 
and review the basis of the Commission's reason-to-believe findings. The Commission has also 
requested a number of written responses and documents, which Respondents need time to 
review. 

We appreciate the Commission's consideration of this request. Please do not hesitate to contact 
us at (202) 654-6200. 
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Marc E. Elias 
Ezra W. Reese 

Counsel to Respondents 
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